
 
From: van Holst, Michael  
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 8:04 AM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca>; csc <csc@london.ca> 
Subject: Unpaid Leave of Absence – Federal Election 

 

August 30, 2019 

 

Chair and Members of the Corporate Services Committee 

 

Re: Leave of Absence – Federal Election 

 

As you may be aware, I am a candidate in the upcoming Federal Election, which is anticipated to 

be held on October 21, 2019. The purpose of this communication is to advise you of my intent to 

take an unpaid leave of absence from my role as Councillor Ward 1 during the campaign period, 

commencing the day the Governor in Council issues a proclamation for the general election to be 

held (the writ), until October 25, 2019. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Michael van Holst 

Councillor, Ward 1 

 
 


